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OTTER TAIL POWER COMPANY  

Docket No: EL25-016  

 

Response to: SD Public Utilities Commission   

Analyst:  Logan Schaefbauer 

Date Received:  May 15, 2025 

Date Due:  May 29, 2025 

Date of Response: May 29, 2025 

Responding Witness: Christopher Waltz, Conservation Sales Manager, 218-739-8492 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Data Request: 

Will a new service line and meter be added for this customer or will all equipment to be used be 

existing equipment already onsite and installed? 

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

Yes. Otter Tail Power (OTP) will be installing a new service line and a meter to establish a new 

service circuit for the customer. The existing service route will remain as a back-up option. 

 

 


